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Thank you Mr. President. 

Let me begin by extending Pakistan's heartfelt condolences to the brotherly 
people ofTiirkiye and Syria. 

Pakistan stands in complete solidarity with the brotherly people of Tiirkiye 
and Syria in hour of grief and stands ready to extend all possible support in the 
relief efforts. 

Mr. President, 

Thank you for convening today's plenary meeting. We appreciate the 
outreach and consultations you have undertaken, in a transparent manner, 
including with the regional groups. 

We also thank you for providing the members with an opportunity to reflect 
on the possible elements for a Programme of Work of the Conference for 2023. 

Before delving into these possible elements, I wish to underline some key 
considerations that remain central to our deliberations. 

Mr. President, 

As you would recall from the past two weeks, almost all members of the 
Conference have drawn attention to the complex international security landscape 
and its attendant challenges, risks and dangers. 

Rather than inaction, the situation adds to the urgency for this body to do 
its part and play its due role in charting an agreed pathway i.e. effective measures 
to mitigate these dangers at the global and regional levels. 

For the Conference to do so, however, three fundamental ingredients must 
remain at the forefront. 

Mr. President, 
------ ------------------
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